
Your child’s attendance matters 
 
Now we have completed one term’s attendance, we have a clear 
picture of where we are in relation to our attendance target.  If your 
child’s attendance is below 94% for Term 1, you can expect to be 
contacted by the school regarding this and how we can work together 
to improve it. 
 
By law, it is a parental responsibility to ensure their child attends 
every day the school is open.  You must notify the school (01295 
720777 or awar1788@warriner.oxon.sch.uk) as soon as possible 
when your child has to be unexpectedly absent (e.g. sickness).  
 
If your child has become reluctant to attend school, there tends to be good reasons why.  
These are some of the organisations who can provide support with school attendance:- 

 CAMHS - https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs/carers/ 
 CAMHS Anxiety - https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs/carers/carers-anxiety/ 
 NHS Mental health- Children's mental health - Every Mind Matters - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk) 
 NHS Illness - Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
 Gov.uk School Attendance Back to school week – Everything you need to know about 

school attendance - The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk) 
 Gov.uk School Attendance and Absence School attendance and absence: Overview - 

GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
Also, please contact your child’s tutor or our Attendance Liaison Team and seek support at 
the very earliest opportunity.  You can contact our Attendance Officer, Beccy Lowe 
(r.lowe@warriner.oxon.sch.uk), or our Attendance Support Worker, Hazel Timms 
(h.timms@warriner.oxon.sch.uk). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term 1 attendance certificates for ‘excellent attendance’ or 
‘improved attendance’ are being emailed to parents/carers 
this week.   

 
The Warriner Wheel spun 3 times last term with winners being in 
7-FRO, 7-JGO and 8-SBR.  It will be spinning again this term.   
 
 

Next week we are launching our first attendance incentive of this academic year.  Looking at 
attendance over the next 6 weeks, all students with attendance of 100% for the preceding 
week will be entered into a prize draw for a £50 JD Sports voucher.  Each week everyone 
with 100% attendance will get 1 ‘ticket’ in the prize draw so there are 6 chances to get 
‘tickets’.  We will announce the winners during tutor time on Monday 18th December.   
 
Thank you for your continued support 


